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For Immediate Release          April 19, 2023 
 

MCTXSheriff Seeks Potential Victims Regarding Sexual Assault of a Child Case 
 

On March 28, 2023, the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office began investigating a report of a Sexual 
Assault of a Child that occurred in South Montgomery County. During the investigation, Detectives 
identified 22-year-old Gabriel Anthony Gonzalez of Houston as the suspect in this case. On April 17, 2023, 
a warrant was issued for Gonzalez’s arrest, and he was placed in custody and transported to the Montgomery 
County Jail, where he was booked in on the Felony warrant.  

As Detectives examined the case, evidence was uncovered that indicated there might be more victims.   

Gabriel Anthony Gonzalez contacted underage female teenagers through various social media apps:  

• Skype: mlgdude9001 
• Discord: Hingus#9947  
• CashApp: GabrielG9001 
• Snapchat: Hingusmcpingus 
• Instagram: mr.archangelgabriel   
• Facebook: facebook.com100002317916941 

We are asking anyone who may have met with Gonzalez under similar circumstances to contact the 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 and refer to case #23A089875.  
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